April 22, 1977

D. Mark Hegsted, Ph.D.
Professor of Nutrition
Schoola of Medicine &
Pablic Health
Harvard University
Boston, MA 02115

Dear Dr. Hegsted:

Congratulations on the McGovara Committee
Baport. It seems to be making & very wide
impression. 1 suspect now we will begin to
see the very big guns called out of the Meat,
Dairy and Egg Council.

Cordially,.

Henry Blackburm, M.D.
HB: jp



